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Representative Hutton:

In addition to making the changes requested in the drafting instructions, this draft
also corrects an inaccurate and not very straightforward reference in the statutes
relating to sex offender registration of juveniles from another state that are in this
state under the Interstate Compact on the Placement of Children or the Interstate
Compact for the Placement of Children.

Specifically, the current reference is to “a juvenile ... from another state pursuant to the
interstate compact on the placement of juveniles under s. 938.988.”  Section 938.988,
in turn, refers to ss. 48.988 and 48.989, which is the Interstate Compact on the
Placement of Children, and to s. 48.99, which is the Interstate Compact for the
Placement of Children (which will take effect when 23 more states adopt it).  As such,
s. 938.988 is merely a “signpost” to those compacts and not the actual compacts
themselves.  Accordingly, this draft replaces that reference with references to the
statutes that actually create those compacts, i.e., ss. 48.988, 48.989, and 48.99.
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